
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Contact Bethany Kendrick 
Director Public Relations 
Labette Community College 
620-820-1280 
 
LCC Hosts Cardinal Enrollment Days 
 
Parsons, Kansas, February 20, 2014-- Labette Community College will host three Cardinal Enrollment 
Days allowing prospective students to enroll in summer or fall 2014 courses. 
 
Area high school juniors and seniors and their parents can learn about LCC program offerings, financial 
aid,  student life, take placement testing, enroll, and take a campus tour during the enrollment days. 
Refreshments will be provided. 
 
Registration will begin at 9am. Cardinal Enrollment days will be offered on April 4, April 21, and May 2nd 
for convenience of the students.  
 
“Cardinal Enrollment days are a great way for potential students to visit campus and enroll.” Said 
Admissions Coordinator, Kylie Piva. “A $500 scholarship will also be awarded in addition to other great 
door prizes.” 
 
To reserve a date contact, Admissions Coordinator Kylie Piva, at 620-820-1264. 
 


